
Public Workshop Regarding Funding Opportunity for Housing for Persons with 
Developmental Disabilities 

Thursday, August 8, 2013 – 9:00 A.M. 

Tampa Airport Marriott Hotel, Tampa, Florida 

Florida Housing Finance Corporation received $10 million in non-recurring grant funds 
appropriated by the 2013 Legislature for housing for persons with developmental 
disabilities as defined in s. 393.063, Florida Statutes.  Florida Housing will hold a 
workshop on Thursday, August 8, 2013, to discuss and take public and stakeholder 
comments concerning Florida Housing’s proposed approach for a competitive 
application process to distribute this grant funding.  The legislation calls for the funding 
to be used for new construction and renovation of existing housing units, including 
community residential homes as defined in s. 419.001, Florida Statutes.  Additionally 
funding must be awarded to private nonprofit organizations whose primary mission 
includes serving persons with developmental disabilities.   

Draft documents related to the proposed approach and competitive application process 
are posted at the following web page:   

http://apps.floridahousing.org/StandAlone/FHFC_ECM/AppPage_ListPage.aspx?PageI
D=85  

The workshop will be held at the Tampa Airport Marriott beginning at 9:00 a.m.  The 
address of the Tampa Airport Marriott is: 

Tampa International Airport 
4200 George J. Bean Parkway 
Tampa, FL 33607 
813-879-5151 
http://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/tpaap-tampa-airport-marriott/ 
 
The Workshop will be open to the public and no pre-registration is required. The 
Workshop will not be accessible via telephone.  
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